
St. Paul's United Church 
September 2, 2012 

The people of St. Paul’s United Church welcome you.  
May there be a blessing for you in this house today. 

 
 
Prelude     Appalachian Meditation            Moore 
Greeting    The grace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you. 
                          and 
also with you.  
Lighting of the Christ Candle 
Introit   There Is Room For All            MV 62   
Welcome and Announcements 
Hymn   
Prayer of the Day 
The Lord’s Prayer             VU 959 
Welcome To The Children 
Prayers of the People 
Solo by Deborah West  He      Mullan/Richards 
The Offering of Gifts 
Offertory    From Thy Throne So High             Gluck 
Dedication Verse             VU 236 (vs 3) 
  All praise and thanks to God for all that has been given, 
   the Son, and Spirit blest who dwell in highest heaven, 
   the one eternal God, whom heaven and earth adore; 
  for thus it was, is now, and shall be evermore.  
Readings Song of Solomon 2: 8-13  Barbara Cull Wilby 
 James 1: 17-27 
 Mark 7: 1-8,14-15,21-23   
Hymn  
Sermon   
Hymn   
Benediction  
Postlude   With Joy Unending      Broughton 

Weekly Activities 
 

Monday-Friday 11:30–1:00 p.m.    AA—Youth Lounge 
Tuesday & Saturday  8–9 p.m.  AA—Youth Lounge 
Tuesday & Thursday 12–1 p.m.  Exercise Group—gym 
Tuesday & Thursday 1-4  Quilting—Quilter’s Parlour 
Summer Office Hours:   Tuesday-Thursday, 9 am - 4 pm 
 

Welcome Back Sunday: September 9th 
Come and see what programs we have planned for you this fall.  

 
We will be starting a new program for our Sunday School classes and  
we have some newly painted rooms with a couple of murals that were 
painted by Patrick Nelson.  Please take the time to have a look after 
the service, they are in the first two rooms  on your right after you go 
through the two double brown doors. 
 
We will have returning programs as well:  Scouting movement, Senior 
Choir, UCW, Quilters, Wednesday Morning Group, Ladies Bible Study 
and perhaps a Ladies Evening Bible Study too. 
 
Security Personnel is needed for the fall—if you are in High School,  
University or are a mature student and are interested in the position, 
please contact Joe or Cathy at 458-1183 to apply. 
 
Graduates:  Don’t forget to apply for one of St. Paul’s Scholarships 
   
Minister:    Rev. Lori Beth Sheffield-Bowles   
Organist  & Director of Music:  Alexis Ervin 
Children & Family Ministry:  Julie Heslop  
Office Administrator:  Cathy Simpson   
Sexton:     Joe Robicheau  

 

St. Paul’s Contact Information:  
stpaulsunitedchurch@nb.aibn.com           www.stpaulsunited.ca 

Telephone: 458-1183                   Fax: 458-1944 
Keep up to date on upcoming activities  
and stay in touch in between Sundays!  

http://www.facebook.com/StPaulsUnitedFredericton 
Our new website is up and running—check us out at 

www.stpaulsunited.ca 


